
17th January 1927«

Dear Miss Troughton,
I enclose herewith copy of an appeal for more 

observations of occultationa, which I have just received 
frorr. Prof. E. W. Brown*

Now that accurate time is so easily obtainable by 
mean» of wireless and broadcast signals» there may be some 
members of the Association who would be willing to undertake 

the observations of occultations of the brighter stars with 
this assurance that their observations will be reduced and 

utilised,
1 shall be glad if you will bring this to the 

attention of the members of the Centre**t the next meeting.
Yours sincerely,

Miss Troughton,
P.0. Box 2402,

JOHANNESBURG.


